
  
 

 

Tuesday 5th March 2024 

Firefighter visit for EYFS  

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

We are pleased to inform you that we have organised a visit from the London Fire Brigade on Thursday 21st 

March. This visit is linked to our current learning journey, ‘People Who Help Us’. 

During the visit, the children will have the chance to gain insight into the various roles and responsibilities 

of firefighters. They will learn about the important work of firefighters in our community, fire safety 

measures and the equipment used by firefighters in their daily work. 

If your child usually attends nursery on a Thursday morning, they are welcome to attend the visit in the PM 
session.  However, they must be accompanied by their parent/carer due to ratios of staff and children. 
Parents and carers of these children will need to collect at the end of the morning session as usual then 
meet in front of the main school office at 1pm.  Then they will be met and accompanied by a member of 
staff. 

Date: Thursday 21st March  

Timing: 1pm - 1:30pm 

Cost: Free 

Clothing: School uniform, warm coat, gloves, scarf as the visit we take place outside. 

Additionally, we want to remind you that as the London Fire Brigade is an emergency service, there is a 

possibility that they may need to cancel or end their visit abruptly if an emergency arises. While we hope 

this won't be the case, we appreciate your understanding and flexibility in such circumstances. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to 

contact us. 

Best regards, 

The EYFS Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


